
 

   
 

 
Aug. 31, 2015 

 

RCC Chorus Performs Broadway Hits During Grants Pass First Friday 

 
GRANTS PASS, Ore.--The Rogue Community College Redwood Chorus will be at Great 

Northwest Music Company during Grants Pass First Friday Live on Sep. 4 from 6:30 to 7:30 

p.m.  

 
The chorus will present a revue of Broadway tunes from the history of Broadway that includes 

a medley of selections from Phantom of the Opera. 

 

Great Northwest Music Company is located at 220 SW G St. in Grants Pass, Ore. 
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